PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

May 14, 2009
Chairman Dilley called the meeting to order at 7:01pm.  Those present at this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:
Mr. Scott Dilley, Chairman   
Ms. Joyce Ballou, Regular Member
Mr. George Smith, Secretary        Mr. Steven Schaub, Alternate Member

Chairman Dilley appointed Mr. Schaub as a voting member this evening in Mr. Chalecki’s absence.  

The April 9, 2009, minutes were reviewed.  Mr. Schaub made a motion to accept the minutes as is.   Mr. Smith seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.
There were no reports from the harbor master, state and local officials.

The Finance Report was briefly reviewed.  The report reflected the year end procedure for closing all open purchase orders, i.e., any extension of funding needs to be submitted to the Town by June 12, 2009.
Correspondence consisted of emails between the Chairman and DEP regarding the Plan.  In particular was the email from Chairman Dilley forwarding the Plan to the Selectmen to be placed on an upcoming agenda.
Under Old Business, the Plan has been accepted/approved by the State.  The Boating Division spent considerable time fine tuning the wording regarding the no wake zones, among other items.  The minor changes were incorporated by Chairman Dilley before forwarding to the selectmen.
Under New Business, Ms. Ballou presented a Notice of Availability of Boating Infrastructure Grants from DEP.  A short discussion followed.
There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 7:24 pm was made by Ms. Ballou and seconded by Mr. Smith.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
George Smith
Secretary











  

